
 
 

INVESTOR RELEASE 

György Wáberer resigns from the Board of Directors 

 

Budapest, 14. February, 2023 – WABERER’S INTERNATIONAL Nyrt. (hereinafter: “Waberer’s” or 

“Company”) hereby announces that György Wáberer resigned from his position in the Board 

of Directors of the Company. In accordance with Section 3:25 (4) of Act V of 2013 of the 

Hungarian Civil Code, the resignation will take effect upon the election of the new Board 

member or on the sixtieth day after the announcement. The shareholders will elect a new 

member to the Board of Directors at the Company's Annual General Meeting. 

On behalf of Waberer's International Plc, Zsolt Barna, CEO, expressed his gratitude to the 

founder for his dedicated work over the past two years, which has contributed to the Group's 

successful turnaround, and also indicated that the experience and advice of György Wáberer 

will be counted on in the future as well in the implementation of future growth plans. 
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